
Newsletter No. 5 

Monday 3rd October 2022 Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  

Thank you. 

Monday 10th October: Handwriting Workshop for Recep-

tion Parents. 

Wednesday 12th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Thursday 13th October: Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 14th October: Individual and sibling school photos. 

Wednesday 19th October: Phonics Workshop for Reception 

Parents. 

Friday 21st October: School closes for Half Term. 

Monday 31st October: School reopens for Autumn 2. 

Monday 31st October: Non uniform day/Halloween Disco. 

—————————————————————————— 

Thursday 10th November: Flu vaccinations– Reception– Y6. 

Friday 25th November: FOT Christmas Fair. 

Story time continues in Nursery every Friday! 

Please join us at 11:30 or 3:00 on Fridays to 

enjoy a story with your child. 

We hope you can make it, 

Mrs Rice and Mrs Snook. 

We would like to request donations of wall paper for chil-

dren in Key Stage 1, if anyone has any spare rolls of wallpa-

per, please pass them on to your child’s teacher, or bring it 

into the school office. Thank you. 



Nursery: Louie B. & Emily S. 

Green Class: Annabel S. 

Blue Class: Lilith E. 

Pink Class: Henry H. 

White Class: Ella C. 

Red Class: Annie H. 

Yellow Class: Harry S. 

Orange Class: Gracie F. 

Lime Class: Georgia M. 

Turquoise Class: David C. 

Gold Class: Finley F. 

Purple Class: Alice K. 

House Points 

            

     Dolphin:    138 

                            Octopus:     153 

                            Seahorse:   138 

                   Starfish:     129 

   

 

 

to the  Octopus Team who 

are this week’s winners. 

Friendship and Kindness Award 

! Attendance Matters ! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    97.7%             Yellow Class:            94.6% 

Blue Class:       95.7%             Orange Class:           96.4% 

Pink Class:   100%  Lime Class:               93.1% 

White Class:   92.5%  Turquoise Class:      97.1% 

Red Class:  97%              Gold Class:               93.3%  

                                       Purple Class:            94% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 23rd September 2022 is  95.5% 

Lance M. 

For being a true 

friend. 



Purple Class enjoyed their day, their country 

was The Netherlands for the day. 

Children in Key Stage 1  learned about Spain, 

they tried Spanish food, ‘flew’ to different re-

gions using their passports, learned to dance the 

flamenco and learned a few Spanish words. 




